
Rules Committee, 

It is time to reform the use of the Electoral College, and move to election by popular vote. Something 

that originated as a way to suppress votes earlier in our history should have no place in our electoral 

process today. The result has been to reduce the weight given to many individual votes - unfair and 

unjust on its face. Let's join those states that have rejected this method going forward! 
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